Subject: Land West of Park Farm, Thornbury

Date: 20/04/2021 12:37

From: "Catherine Loveday" < Catherine.Loveday@southglos.gov.uk>

To: "Nick Matthews" < NMatthews@savills.com>

Cc: "Felicity Tozer" <FTozer@savills.com>

## EXTERNAL EMAIL: Be cautious when opening attachments or clicking links

## Hi Nick/Felicity

I have been liaising with Felicity on the report to date and have been working to the April committee. However, on further review of the recommendation with managers I have been directed that it needs to be reported to our Executive Members prior to committee due to the speculative nature of the application. The Executive Member briefing is a closed meeting and is a vital stage in taking the application forward. The next opportunity to do this is 17<sup>th</sup> May and the report will be taken forward to committee on 27<sup>th</sup> May.

I can give you a call to discuss if you let me know when you are available.

Best wishes

Cat

Cat Loveday Principal Planning Officer Major Sites Team

South Gloucestershire Council
Department for Environment and Community Services
PO Box 1954

Major Sites Team - Planning Bristol BS37 ODD

catherine.loveday@southglos.gov.uk

Tel: 01454 866369

NB: I am part time and work Monday-Thursday

**From:** Nick Matthews [mailto:NMatthews@savills.com]

Sent: 14 April 2021 14:18

To: Catherine Loveday < Catherine.Loveday@southglos.gov.uk>

Subject: Thornbury [EXTERNAL]

## Warning

about:blank 19/11/2021